Facilities Committee
June 28, 2018
Highland Regional High School 5:05 pm

Committee Members Present: Mrs. Patricia Wilson, Mr. Jay McMuillin, Mr. Bill Murray
Administrator: Anthony Tarsatana
Also Present: Dr. Repici, Frank Rizzo

Mr. Tarsatana presented the following:

1. The committee was advised of the individual being recommended to the
board as the Timber Creek Foreman.

2. The committee was shown a Power Point presentation identifying a
future Highland project.

3. The committee was updated through a PowerPoint presentation of the
summer projects.

Respectfully submitted
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Mr. Anthony Tarsatana



